APPENDIX A

SECTION 3. HEALTH CARE DELIVERY - LEGISLATIVE MANAGEMENT STUDY. During the
2011-12 interim, the legislative management shall consider studying the future of health care delivery in
the state. The study must focus on the delivery of health care in rural areas of the state and include
input from the university of North Dakota school of medicine and health sciences center for rural health,
hospitals, and the medical community. The legislative management shall report its findings and
recommendations, together with any legislation required to implement the recommendations, to the
sixty-third legislative assembly.



